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Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are having a blast at Taradale
OSHClub!

After going around the world we
have settled into week 4 with
experiments. From mentos in oil,
colour changing flowers, volcanoes
and more. We have started exploring
the outside world with nature walks
once a week and have started to
take responsibility of tidying our area
as we go.

We celebrated OSHClub educators
day on the 26TH of July, | just wanted
to SGK a very big thonk?/ou for all
your kind words and gifts. This
service is truly the best.

have a great weekend!

Charlotte Fawcett,

Taradale OSHC Coordinator

The children started their week off with
Ella, exploring all things Aussie. We then
explored Mexico, Americaq, Brazil and
France.

Our new educator Charlotte also known
as “char char” by the children started
working with us and has already started
building amazing connections with the
children. Week 3 was a slow week with
most children choosing to play outdoors
or wanting to do their own activity.
These included loom bands, building
picnics and playing with the building
blocks. We had a party to celebrate the
educators and played some fun party
games. The children loved having Chris
come and visit for some afternoon party
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Week four has been bursting
with fun activities. We have
participated in designing our
own pancakes and bringing
them to life, we have
conducted some fun
experiments and even had a
visit from my puppy Pablo.
Everyone should be so proud
with how they were around
him. We talked about pet
responsibilities and how to
care for animals. We explored
Indigenous Astronomy and the
ways they used to use the
stars for certain activities. We
also made a delicious pesto
pasta and cheesy pasta for
others.
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